
Clerk Report Full Council 19th November 2020 

5.2.1. The Remote Wealden Parish Conference will be attended by Cllr Iremonger and Cllr Smythe 

on the 18th November.  Councillors will be verbally updated under item 5.2.1.  

 Barclays Bank Update 

I am working with Cllr Long, Cllr Smythe and Cllr Graham to update the mandate.  This 

involves removing Cllr Wells and adding Cllr Graham. The forms have been sent online. 

unfortunately Cllr Long has had connection problems.  I now need to speak to Barclays again 

and get the relevant forms sent in the post. 

Update on the bench donated by David Bysouth 

The costs of the licences were resolved at the last Full Council Meeting to be paid from CIL 

funds.  The bench is currently being stored at Wealden District Councillor Bob Bowdler’s 

property until we are ready to proceed.  The licence form has been emailed to Highways, Bill 

Bentley and Bob Bowdler. I have emailed Jakk Country furniture for a quote for the bench 

installation.  The CIL spreadsheet circulated show the costs of the licences. 

The Bodle Street Green Gates 

I have met with Councillor Velton so I know the location of each individual gate.  The licence 

costs of the gates will have to be an item on the next CIL Agenda.  If the costs are approved 

it will be a recommendation at the following Full Council meeting.  I have sent an email to 

the Manager of the licencing department at Highways requesting permission for one licence 

for the three gates (agreed previously at a site meeting with Highways and Cllr Velton) and 

also one Section 171 licence Excavation of the Highway (not previously agreed) to avoid 

potentially having to pay for 6 separate licences.  I am hoping to have these costs confirmed 

in time for the next CIL meeting. 

Recognition for Service to the Community 

There is no news regarding this item. It is in the hands of Wealden District Council to 

arrange.  Tony Field’s name was spelt incorrectly on the Wealden Alerts.  I have informed 

Wealden and they will hopefully be correcting this error. 

Title Plan for Rushlake Green Village Green 

I have not yet had time to change the Title Plan address. 

Correspondence Log 

I will be starting a correspondence log the week commencing 16th November.  I will be 

researching the data protection issues as soon as possible. 

Site Visit of Rushlake Green Village Green 

The Clerk has emailed the Wild About Warbleton Group asking them to contact the Parish 

Council once they have received their survey report to arrange the site visit 


